
HWG Sababa is a cybersecurity supplier 
that offers a comprehensive suite of 
strategic managed security solutions, 
services, and consultancy. It was 
founded in 2023 through the merger of 
HWG, one of Italy’s primary Security 
Operations Centers, with Sababa 
Security, a leading cybersecurity 
provider specializing in integrated and 
customized security solutions to protect 
IT, OT, and IoT environments from cyber 
threats. 
A Made in Italy company, HWG Sababa 
operates in over 20 countries globally, 
safeguarding the digital infrastructures 
of enterprises across various sectors, 
including finance, central banks, energy, 
utilities, critical infrastructures, 
automotive, fashion, and telco, 
providing support across the entire 
value chain.

www.hwgsababa.com/

HWG Sababa
We make you cyber safe

Check security solutions for:

045 4932800

contacts@hwgsababa.com
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Audit, Offensive & Governance

Security Implementation & 
Management

Defence Center / SOC

OT Security

Transportation Security
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